
PUBLIC NOTICE 

APPLICATION FOR A REVIEW OF A PREMISES 
LICENCE 

LICENSING ACT 2003 

An application has been made by The South East - Immigration Compliance & 

Enforcement (ICE) Team to the Licensing Authority for the Horsham District for a Review 

of Premises Licence for the premises known as The Cottage Tandoori, 25 West Street, 

Storrington, West Sussex, RH20 4DZ, Premises Licence Number LI/05/1009/PREM 

The grounds for the Review application are: 

“The South East - Immigration Compliance & Enforcement (ICE) Team believe that one of 

the four licensing objectives has been compromised, namely: Prevention of Crime and 

Disorder has been seriously undermined by the Premises Licence Holder who has been 

found to be employing illegal workers who have no right to work in the United Kingdom 

due to their immigration status.” 

The application can be viewed at the offices of Horsham District Council at Parkside, 

Chart Way, Horsham, West Sussex. RH12 1RL, during office hours by appointment. 

The application can also be viewed on the Council’s web site at www.horsham.gov.uk in 

the LA2003 section public access. 

Any “interested party” or “Responsible Authority” may make representations in writing 

to Horsham District Council, Parkside, Chart Way, Horsham, West Sussex, RH12 1RL, 

regarding the Application for Review, to be received midnight on  the 31 August 2017. 

It is an offence, under section 15b of the Licensing act 2003, to knowingly or recklessly 

make a false statement in or in connection with an application and the maximum fine on 

summary conviction of such an offence is £5000. 
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